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Sebastian re-elected to represent Region 4 
members on HSA Board of Directors 
 
Joe Sebastian will continue to represent HSA members in Region 4 on union’s Board of Directors. 

Sebastian was re-elected to serve a two-year term, representing HSA members in Region 4 from several 
worksites, including Vancouver General Hospital, Richmond Hospital, and UBC Hospital. 

A medical radiation technologist, he was first elected to the union’s Board of Directors in April 2014, and has 
served on the union’s Occupational Health and Safety and Elections Committees, and the Committee on 
Organizational Policies. He has also served as a General and OHS Steward at Vancouver General Hospital. 

Sebastian’s two-year term expires at the conclusion of the 2022 HSA Convention. 

 


